

## **CCA Committee meeting minutes 26th April**

Attendees:: Daniel Doncaster, Chris Potter, Peter Daniels, Marc Constable, David Jones, David Hadsley, Dan Hall, Vince Friedlander, Martin Lawless

### **TT**

Pete D to investigate sourcing a card reader to help with payment at events including TT's

### **Grass Track Marshalls**

Marshalls required for GT event on 14th May: Mainly first raiders and other volunteers required. N.b went with success thank you all!

### **Small Gains Update**

David Hadsley has drawings with features suggested which are required for work to commence. Plan is to dig up bomb hole for material for banks.

Proposal made to talk to Chris Schwick about adding features as well as submitting for planning permission

Dan H to

### **AGM Date**

AGM set for 29th June 2022 at Guilden Morden Village Hall at 8:15 after the club TT

### **Insurance renewal**

Club insurance due, the same terms have been quoted as previous 2 years, committee approve Pete D to proceed with sorting

### **Membership**

Forum reminder to be sent and British Cyclung message sent out also. Looking to set automatic expiry and renewal for next year

### **John Meadows Jersey**

Discussion around what to do for John Meadows jersey, John would have wanted red on the jersey but concern that this will clash with british cycling CCA design of pure blue jersey, there has been experience of commissaires raising this at race starts. Further discussion to be had before jersey design is finalised

### **AOB**

Marc C to sort further first aid kits and space blankets

Forum updates incoming for improved functionality and bug fixes

Youth reps and club welfare officers to be invited to the next meeting

